
Ye 
1340 on the AM Dial 24 Hours a Day 

(202) 737-6400 

February 7, 1983 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnut Port, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you so much for your letter which brought great joy to all of us at 

WYCB. 

Your reception of our station on January 19th was clear up until 6:27pm. We 

are primarily a Gospel music station and we did not advertise a commercial for a 

Shangeila concert. Your reception on January 22nd at 6:36am was correct, but 6:13 

you reported that we played "Better Love Next Time", by Dr. Hook which was incorrect, 
but nevertheless appreciated. 

Thank you and may God bless you. 

Sincerely, 

7 J queline Gales 
Program Director 

1340 "G" Street, N.W. 2nd & 3rd Floor, Washington, D.C. 20005 


